
 

This sketch by Martin Wise shows a landscaping scheme for the war memorial that is 

being considered jointly by Whitchurch and Goring Heath Parish Councils.  

Improvements would include cleaning the memorial, providing a board featuring the 

lives of those who died, planting a yew hedge and building a brick or paved surround 

incorporating a vehicle guard. 

 

Martin describes the proposals at the Remembrance Day centenary gathering 

 on Sunday 9
th

 November 2014.  
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